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FAO: Chris Bartlett
 
Dear Chris,
 
Having viewed the plans for the planning application no WSCC/016/24 for the proposed extension to
existing haulage and plant maintenance depot to enable an inert waste transfer and recycling facility
(Variation of Condition 2 for Proposed Installation of Wash Plant Equipment), the nearest fire hydrant
for the supply of water for firefighting is 250-metres away, 160-metres further than the 90-metre
distance required for a commercial premises. If an alternative supply of water for firefighting is to be
considered it will need to conform with the details identified in Approved Document–B (AD-B) Volume
2: B5 section 16 and agreed with West Sussex Fire & Rescue Service.
 
Regards
 
Ian
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Ian Stocks

Water & Access Manager - Protection

West Sussex Fire & Rescue Service

Office 0330 222 4499 Mobile 07921 291051

Web www.westsussex.gov.uk/fire

Email frs.waterandaccess@westsussex.gov.uk

Bognor Regis Fire Station Fire Station, West Meads Drive, West Sussex, PO19 1BD




